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* Unofficial Translation™

Vieniiane, December 24,2019

Dear Comrade,

On behalf of the Government of the Lao People’s Democratic Republic and on
my own behalf, I would like 1o extend 1o you my warmest congratulations on the
occasion of Your appointment as Prime Minister of the Republic of Cuba.

Y am confiden that under your leadership, the Govermment and people of Cuba
willcontinue o achieve comprehensive and greatcr progress n the safeguarding and
building of the country for the prosperiy of the Cuban people.

I very much appreciate and look forward to working closely with you to further
strengthen and enhance the traditional ties of friendship, fratemal sofidarity and
fruitful cooperation between our two counries.

May I take this opportunity (0 convey to wish you good health, happiness and
success in your highly responsible tasks.

Please accept, Dear Comrade, the assurances of my highest consideration,

‘Thongloun SISOULITH
Prime Miniser of Lao People’s Democratic Republic

Comrade, Manuel Marrero Cruz
Prime Minister of the Republic of Cuba
Havang





